

Sarah Mayer General Public Comment

From:

Tim Bliss <tim@pfcap.com>

Sent:

Sunday, March 17, 2024 11:02 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Strong Support for Changes to Cannabis Taxation

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

We will always welcome new and innovative industries into Carpinteria, but it can't be at the cost of degrading our air quality and high quality of life. The stink must stop! We believe the proposed more effective taxation approach will generate additional revenue for our county which will provide critically needed funds for enhancing odor enforcement. It is one meaningful step toward reclaiming our air quality. So please place this measure on the November 2024 ballot so residents of Carpinteria and all of Santa Barbara County are allowed to voice their support for a return to clean air and the day-to-day quality of life we're accustomed to.

Thanks very much.

Sincerely, Ginny and Tim Bliss 6405 Casitas Pass Rd. Carpinteria, CA